
Pennsylvania Prospectors MARCH 2022 Meeting Minutes  

 

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector’s Gold club was held on Saturday, March. 

19, 2022, at the Light Street United Methodist Church.  We began with the pledge to the 

flag.  There were 11 members in attendance.  A roll call of officers was made, and all 

were present. 

The minutes were read by secretary Sharon.  They were approved by Eileen and 

seconded by Jay.  Next the Treasurer’s report was read by Bill, treasurer.  Today’s bills 

were Rent for the church.  The treasurer’s report and the paying of the bill was 

approved by Ryan and approved by Claude. 

There were no committee reports.  There was no old business to discuss. 

Under new business,  Gary brought up the question – are we going to keep running the 

club?  Don made a suggestion that we have no meeting in January and February.  The 

majority accepted this suggestion and continue the club. 

Don talked about having the next 3 meetings at Knoebel's.  He made reservations  as 

follows: 

 Saturday May 21 – we will be at T-4 across the creek 

 Saturday June 18 – Pavilion C 

 Saturday July 16 – Pavilion 3 

We will have tables for 80 so we have room to set up for activities. We will also have 

access to the creek.  This was approved by Ryan and seconded by Jay. 

The drawing was held and the meeting was adjourned.  Chaplain Claude offered the 

blessing and a potluck was enjoyed by all. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Sharon Beagle 

Secretary, PA Prospectors 

 

 


